
I would like to think! – Most of us appreciate what ‘we’ and other 

Volunteers do for our Town & Villages – However is an element who 

‘think’ otherwise. 

 
First, some good news – how generous the Straw Bear Group has been in getting funding 

to place a beautiful ‘new’ bench on the ‘Bower’ pathway – in memory of ‘Sadie. 

 

 
 

More good news – 2 new (environmentally friendly) Picnic Benches placed in the Open 

Space Churchfield Way – initiated by Mayor Cllr David Mason. 

 

More good news – 8 new (environmentally friendly) Picnic Benches are on the way for 

installation in The Manor Field – hopefully Mid-July. Initiated by myself – Roy Gerstner, 

Whittlesey Street Pride Project & Whittlesey Town Council. 

(Including 2 accessible-wheelchair friendly benches) 

 

 

        



Now the NOT So Good News…..I am forever ‘cheesed off with ‘Some’ of our 

community who are for-ever dropping/throwing their rubbish and litter everywhere. 

Fly-Tipping on the increase as yesterdays post illustrated. 

 

The ‘New’ Litter Bin seems to not have been noticed by 

our ‘Beer-Swigging’ community, not only leaving their 

rubbish, but broken glass as well – Manor Field. 

 

The area is very well used by dozens of dogs daily and 

this is both dangerous to them and their owners. 

 

Most days the whole of the Manor Field is cleaned up by 

our good Street Cleaner. 

 

During the rest of the day, I and several others check the 

area and clean up what-ever we find. 

 

Most of the rubbish appears later on in the evening or 

night, of course I am not allowed to point fingers at 

anyone or group. 

 

On the left, here is a very good idea from Southampton 

Council, who have installed dozens of the ‘Solar 

Powered – Litter Bins’ 

 

Reads -  

I don’t care about the city 

 

I don’t care about the planet 

 

I don’t care about the future 

 

I don’t care about a fine 

 

I am selfish 

 

√ All the above. 

 

Maybe our ‘local’ riff-raff would be better staying safely 

at home. 

 

 

    


